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Walter Williams - Petition #1768 - Encroachments for 1400 Woodward

From: Breanna Anderson <BAnderson@manniksmithgroup.com>
To: "williamswl@detroitmi.gov" <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 4/24/2018 4:13 PM

Subject: Petition #1768 - Encroachments for 1400 Woodward

Cc: David Ryzyi <DRyzyi@manniksmithgroup.com>

Attachments: K1880004 - Shinola Encroachment 04-24-18.pdf

Walter,

We have corrected the Encroachment Exhibit to maintain 6’ walkways in all areas, per the comments received
from DPW (made by Pamela Lemme).

Please see the attached & re-distribute as necessary to continue the review process. Dave will bring hard
copies as soon as possible for you.

Thank you,

Breanna Anderson

Project Engineer

The Mannik & Smith Group, Inc.
65 Cadillac Square, Suite 3311
Detroit, M| 48226

(313) 961 - 9500 ext. 1011

www.MannikSmithGroup.com

Mannikk

& Please consider the environment before printing this email.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this communication and its attachment(s) is intended only for the use of the
individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from
disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify postmaster@manniksmithgroup.com and delete the communication without
retaining any copies. Thank you.
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